
New Mexico Gas Company’s annual Native American Scholarship 
Program (NASP) provides financial assistance to support post-secondary 
education for Native American students in New Mexico who demonstrate 
a desire to engage in their future through continuing education. 

What sets this program apart is that NASP assists students 
in pursuit of certification from a trade school or specialized 
technical training associated with a license or certificate, 
in addition to an associate, bachelor’s, or master’s degree. 
Funds are awarded directly to the recipient and can be used 
for any education-related expenses.   
 
There are 20 initial or renewal scholarships of $2,000 each 
available. Applications for this year’s scholarships will be 
accepted April 3 to May 5, 2023. 

For more information, visit www.nmgco.com/en/native_
american_scholarship_program or e-mail questions to nasp@nmgco.com.  

Use the camera on your phone 
to open the NASP application 
with this QR code. 
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